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IMPERTAL WAR GRAVES COMMISSION.

Any further communication on this

subject should be addressed to— 3, SANCTUARY BUILDINGS,
‘“THE SECRETARY,”

and the following number quoted :— 20’ GREAT SMITH STRE ET,

........................... LONDON, S_W.] s

10th July, 193C.
Dear Sir,
Thank you for your letter of June 27th.

I regret to say that it has never been possible
to trace Lieutenant W,D.Bell's grave. All the battle
areas have been searched repeatedly and all the graves
that could be found have been moved to permanent
cemeteries but this Cfficer's name does not appear in
any of the reports in connection with this work, It can
only be feared therefore that after he was buried in
the cemetery to which you refer the grave must have
been destroyed by subsequent fighting.

The Cocrmission are commemorating all those
who have no known graves on central memorials in the
areas where they fell, and Lieutenant W.D.Bell's rame
will appear on the Memorial which is being erected by
the Canadian authorities at Vimy.

Yours faithfully,

/PRINCIPAL ASSISTANT SECRETARY.
Chester H, Smith, Bsq., <?
Rezl Lkstate Broker,
St.Thomas,
Onterio,
CANADA.



